140 Bay State Road Box 1042 Boston, MA 02215 January 30, 1995

Boston Party Makers

Dear Boston Party Makers:

I wanted to commend you on a job well done. Our Masquerade Ball held on January 26 at Boston University's Castle was a huge success thanks in part to you. As I told you on the phone, I ran into many roadblocks planning this program, and much to my delight, you were not one of them.

I have no qualms whatsoever about using you for future parties and/or recommending you to others. I really feel your company gave us the most for our money. You returned calls promptly, answered any questions I had and remained flexible in the services for which we contracted. Your advice was sound and the time you invested greatly appreciated.

At the party, I received so many complements on Peter's performance. At other parties, I have often heard complaints about the DJ, but at our party this was not the case. People were happy with the music and with Peter's flexibility to play what they wanted to hear. All the planning in the world cannot save a party if the DJ is inept and I was thrilled at the quality of the service Peter provided.

Thank you again for providing the utmost service and quality.

Sincerely,

Cheryl Winokur

Student Board Programmer